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Public notice (section 90G) 
Traffic calming measures 
1.  Southwark Council hereby GIVES NOTICE that it has approved under section 23 of the 

Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the extension of the controlled zone to the east of the 
existing zebra pedestrian crossing located in the north-eastern north-west to south-east arm 
of PECKHAM RYE, between its junction with Elland Road and its junction with Homestall 
Road. This extension is to secure better visibility on the approach to this pedestrian 
crossing. 

Zig-zag markings, on which vehicles would be prohibited from stopping at all times will be 
extended on the eastern side of the zebra crossing for a further distance of 8 metres to a 
point 24 metres east of the zebra crossing.  

2.   For more information about this notice please contact Southwark Council's Highways – 
Maintenance team by e-mail Highways@southwark.gov.uk  

3.   Copies of this notice and plans may be found online at www.southwark.gov.uk/trafficorders, 
paper copies may be obtained from or viewed at Highways, Southwark Council, 
Environment and Leisure, 3rd floor hub 2, 160 Tooley Street, London SE1 2QH. Please 
email traffic.orders@southwark.gov.uk, or call 020 7525 3497, for details. 

Dated     13 June 2019  
Nicky Costin - Parking and Network Management Business Unit Manager, Regulatory Services 
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Statement of Reasons 
Public notice (section 90G) 
Traffic calming measures 
 
 
 

Based on officer’s investigation, there will be extension to the 
controlled zone to the east of the existing zebra pedestrian crossing 
located in the north-eastern north-west to south-east arm of 
PECKHAM RYE (between its junction with Elland Road and its 
junction with Homestall Road) to secure better visibility on the 
approach to this pedestrian crossing.  

 

 

Dated   13 June 2019 
  
For more information contact: 
 
Highways - Transport Projects  

Highways@southwark.gov.uk 
 

mailto:Highways@southwark.gov.uk

